
MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD!
You’re invited to attend a public information meeting about the 421 
Forward project in Zionsville, Indiana. After a short video presentation, 
representatives from the Indiana Department of Transportation and 
American Structurepoint, lead design consultant, will be available to 
answer any questions and listen to your feedback!

WHAT LIES BENEATH
Did you know before any road project can be designed, a team of engineers must address an intricate underground 
maze of infrastructure? This aspect of a project is rarely seen or even considered by the traveling public, but the 
availability of clean water, waste removal, and phone and internet service is fundamental to daily life. Learn more about 
this important component of road projects here: www.421forward.com/news

PROJECT SCHEDULE
While a specific construction schedule has not been determined, the project team is gathering data and accepting 
public input about the project. Following the public information meeting, additional public engagement will take place 
through 2025. A draft environmental document is anticipated to be complete in late 2025 with a public hearing expected 
in 2026. See the schedule here: 421forward.com/about-421-forward
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The meeting will take place at  
7 p.m. Wednesday, April 10, in the 
Ascension St. Vincent Community 
Room at Zionsville Town Hall, 
1100 W. Oak St., Zionsville, Indiana.


